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Star Students Of The Month

Congratulations to our November Star
Students of the Month, Mia Bielawski
 and Gabrielle Louton. We are very

proud of your hard work in your 
 Ballet/Tap class and Intro To Dance

class. Keep it up!

Our WOW ticket winners from the Month
of November are Shyanne Koerner and
Lillian O'Brien. Congratulations! Your

instructors will present you wih your gifts
in class.

Roseville Academy of Dance will be
closed November 23rd - November 29th

for Thanksgiving Break. We are very
thankful for all the RAD Families! Classes

and regular office hours will resume on
Monday November 30th.
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WOW Ticket Winners

Studio Closure: Thanksgiving 



Tots & Tutu's

COMP CORNER
RAD

For members of our RAD Dance Team

- November 9th

Team wear and jewelry fees will be

auto drafted - See team packets for

details. 

- November 19th 

Candle Fundraising Forms Due.

- November 21st - 22nd: 

LUX Dance Convention (In-house).

Make sure to save the date!

Saturday, November 21st 
9am - 1pm

Dancers will arrive at 8:30am 
This year the parade will be stationary and the

crowd will be walking by. 

Although things are going to look a little bit
different this year we are hoping that you still

want to come out and show your holiday spirit!
Please note that all local health guidelines are
to be followed, including wearing face masks

and social distancing.

Practices will take place Friday, November 13th
and Friday, November 20th at the studio by

age. 6:15-7:15 for ages 5-9, 7:30-8:30 for ages
10+. Please wear tennis shoes and dress warm

as we will go outside. 

If you’re interested in joining us, please let the
office know in person or via email

office@rosevilleacademyofdance.com 

We will be wearing maroon t-shirts with black
leggings and Christmas/winter accessories.

Dancers will be provided a Santa hat to wear
and keep. 

This month's Tots & Tutus theme is
"Thankful Harvest." Intro to Dance

classes and Creative Combo classes
will begin receiving their coloring pages

on Monday, November 1st through
Saturday, November 7th. Certificate

week will take place Tuesday,
November 17th through - Monday,

November 30th. 

Holiday Parade 



“Weekly” Wednesday Emails – Sent out
on Wednesdays, sometimes weekly, by
email.
Monthly Newsletters – Posted on our
studio website, sent out by email on the
first Wednesday of each month, and
posted on our studio bulletin board.  
Studio Calendar – Posted on our studio
website.
Social Media Sites: Find us on
Facebook. Instagram, and Twitter. 

Did you know that we offer
Referral Discounts? For every

friend you refer, you can receive
$10.00 off your next full month's

tuition. 
*Discount will be applied to your

dancers account after registration
is complete.

Referral Discounts

Studio communication is key to your dancers
success at our studio. Please check the

following methods of communication when
possible:

Halloween Dress-Up
Week

Thank you for another great Halloween

Week! We hope you had a fun and safe

Halloween! 

Give thanks this year with a studio gift
certificate or private lesson voucher. To
pick up a gift certificate, or purchase a

private lesson with your favorite
instructor, please see the front desk.

Studio Communication

Gift Certificates


